
 

 

 

 

 

Arnside Youth Project 

Prior to Covid in 2020, Arnside Youth Project used to run sessions on a Friday evening in the 

Educational Institute for children aged 9 to 11 using a youth worker to run the sessions. 

There was a charge of £2.50 per session. 

We would be interested in hearing from any group of parents willing to take on running the 

Youth Project as the people involved with the project have all moved on. As the Project is a 

small charity, it would need a committee with a Chair, Treasurer and Secretary to run it, 

though the work involved would not be particularly onerous. There is sufficient money in 

the bank account to employ a youth worker to run sessions, if somebody suitable could be 

found. 

We are also looking at transferring the Project’s role to the Kent Estuary Youth Group, 

though they would only provide for Year 6 upwards. 

If anybody is interested, please contact alasdairsimpson2@gmail.com and 

glyn.jones@outlook.com  by April 14th 
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